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JANUARY 7, 2022

2022-23 REGISTRATION

RCSD has received its free state-supplied at-home rapid antigen
COVID-19 tests. These tests are being distributed directly by
schools sites. Be on the lookout for communication from your
school on pick-up times and locations.
RCSD is working with our local county public health
department on updates to COVID-19 protocols. Any changes
made to protocols related to isolation, quarantine, and testing
options will be communicated directly from the District and
updated in RCSD’s COVID-19 FAQs. 
As a reminder, if your student is not feeling well, please keep
them home, report the absence to your school and we
encourage you to have them tested.

COVID UPDATE

rcsdk8.org      1050 Main St. Roseville, CA 95678    916.771.1600

RCSD’s 2022-23 school year priority registration is NOW OPEN
for all new and returning students, including requests for
inter/intra transfers and virtual academy enrollment. Priority
registration will close on January 28, 2022. 
Just a reminder all students, even those who are returning back
to their same school, must complete the online registration!
RCSD will host Registration Nights to assist any families
needing to complete registration. They will be held from 5 pm -
8 pm at the RCSD District Office located at 1050 Main Street,
Roseville on January 25, February 17, March 16, and April 20.
RCSD 2022-23 Registration Information
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MARK YOUR CALENDAR

January 17 - Martin Luther King Jr. Day - No School
February 14 - Lincoln’s Birthday Observed - No School
February 21 - President’s Day - No School

http://www.rcsdk8.org/
http://www.rcsdk8.org/
https://www.rcsdk8.org/student-registration

